
 

 
 

Request Reference: 3126 
 

FOI Request dated 04/04/2024 

 
Request –  
 
1. The number of allegations of drink and needle spiking received by the university at campus bars from the 
years 2018 - 2023. 
 
2. A breakdown of how many allegations per year. 
 
Response 
 
We only hold limited information as generally the person affected does not know who was responsible for the 
spiking and therefore the University are not usually made aware. We would advise you contacting the HUSU 
(Hull University Student Union) directly, as the HUSU is a separate entity to the University therefore their data 
will differ to that of the University.  
 
We also do not have any information relating to spikings before 21/22. 
 

Academic Year  Spiking Type Number of Reports 
21/22 Drink 1 

Injection 0 
22/23 Drink 3 

Injection 1 
23/24 Drink  1 

Injection 1 
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